444 West "C" Street, Suite 320 San Diego, CA 92101-3597 (619) 231-4841 FAX (619) 231-3293

December 14, 2016

planningcommission@sandiego.gov

Stephen Haase, Chair City of San Diego Planning Commission 1222 First Ave, Fifth Floor San Diego, CA 92101

Dear Mr. Haase:

Yesterday, I asked Anthony Wagner to recuse himself from the liquor license issue for the 7-11 on University Avenue. He has not indicated he will recuse.

I would appreciate if the entire Commission could consider this issue before resuming its hearing on December 15, 2016.

I believe the recusal is appropriate and the hearing should start over.

Enclosed is my request. Can you both confirm receipt and share with the full Commission? I would also appreciate having 3 minutes to address the full Commission Thursday, for purposes of perfecting a record.

Thank you.

Sincerely

Robert D Ottille

CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

DEC 1 4 2016

RECEIVED